
 
PASE BULLETIN No. 2 - TRAVEL 
 
There is only one commercial 
flight into Christmas Island.  Fiji's 
National Airline, Air Pacific, 
operates a once-weekly Boeing 
737-700 aircraft from Nadi to 
Christmas Island, and then 
Honolulu, returning by the same 
route. The service is a joint venture 
between the Kiribati Government 
and Air Pacific to provide essential 
transport and communications for 
residents of Christmas Island, 
along with visitors and tourists.  

Airport Terminal on Christmas Island  
 
Coming from the US, the aircraft departs Honolulu at noon each Tuesday and arrives 
back in Honolulu on the following Tuesday at 10:30 am.  It is important to note that 
Christmas Island operates on the same time as Honolulu, but because it is past the 
international dateline, the plane arrives on Wednesday on Christmas Island at 3 pm and 
departs the following week on Wednesday to Honolulu at 7:30 am.  
 
Travel/flight arrangements can be made through  
 
Susan B. Fitzgerald  
Frontiers International Travel 
P.O. Box 959 
Wexford, PA  15090 
1-724-935-1577; 1-800-245-1950 
Fax:  724-935-5774 
www.frontierstravel.com
sfitzgerald@frontierstravel.com  
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